
 
 

Was your nonprofit facility damaged by the 

December 2023 storms and tornadoes?  

Private nonprofits, including houses of 

worship and other faith-based 

organizations, in Cheatham, Davidson, 

Dickson, Gibson, Montgomery, 

Robertson, Stewart, Sumner and 

Weakley counties may be eligible for 

FEMA Public Assistance to help cover 

the cost of emergency protective 

measures, debris removal and repair 

or replacement of facilities damaged 

during the storms. 

The program is funded by FEMA and administered through Tennessee Emergency 

Management Agency (TEMA). 

Eligibility 

To be eligible, your facility must have damage caused by the Dec. 9, 2023 disaster and you 

must provide a current ruling letter from the IRS granting tax exemption under Section 501 

(c) (d) or (e) of the IRS Code or provide documentation from the state confirming it is a 

nonprofit. TEMA and FEMA will work with you to determine eligibility. 

How to apply 

Submit a Request for Public Assistance in the FEMA Grants Portal. This is the only method 

by which an applicant may be eligible to participate in the Public Assistance Program. Go to: 

https://grantee.fema.gov/. You will need to create an account. 
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